


  APPROVED March 11, 2020 
 
H. Tabletop Exercises/Training – the committee discussed beginning the exercises 
 with a scenario relevant to what the University might experience, such as a 
 weather event or gas leak.  Mr. Grabryan said that his office will be happy to 
 assist with the exercises.  He will attend the next SEP Exec meeting to further 
 discuss. 
 
J. Building Coordinator Proposal – following a meeting with Mr. Gautney to discuss 
 the building coordinator program, it was determined that it will take more to 
 implement it than originally thought, so it will be introduced either late summer or 
 early fall 2020. 

 
IV. Announcements 

¶ Mr. 
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